
 

 

 

Alcobendas, Abril 1, 2022 

 

SPANISH STOCK EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

Pursuant to article 227 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and 

any other applicable provision, Indra Sistemas, S.A. (hereinafter referred as 

“Indra or the Company”) makes public the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

The Board of Directors of Indra has acknowledged the decision of the Corporate 

General Manager and CFO of the Company, Javier Lázaro, to leave his current 

position at the end of June to start a new professional stage outside Indra. 

The permanence of Javier Lázaro during these months will facilitate the transfer 

and orderly succession of his responsibilities in the Company. 

The Board of Directors thanks the services rendered by Javier Lázaro whose 

contribution to the Company has been excellent since he assumed his duties in 

November 2015. 

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

 

Fabiola Gallego 

Vicesecretary of the Board of Director 


